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Great Concert enjoyed at  Pearl Beach Sunday 9 June 2024 
 
Sunday 9th June, at 2.30pm at the Pearl Beach Memorial Hall an enthusiastic audience  
enjoyed a fabulous afternoon with the ‘Central Coast Troubadour Club’ who 
demonstrated they were a community built on the love of performing traditional and 
contemporary music, verse and homemade entertainment.  

The crowd joined in singing and at times dancing spending an afternoon with some of the 
best folk and acoustic music performers seen in years.  The Rhythm and Blues concert 
performed with heart and soul, old songs and new songs and some great spoken word 
providing real live music and good old bush poetry like it should be. 

Proceeds from the concert toward the Pearl Beach Memorial Hall maintenance and 
upkeep.   

The Troubadour Club perform on a regular basis across the Central Coast, check the link  
https://www.trybooking.com/CRFUW  
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